
CONGRATS
8TH GRADE
STUDENTS!

You are cordially invited to the

8th Grade Promotion Ceremonies

Wednesday, June 1, 2022 | 9 AM  
East Aurora High School Auditorium 
500 Tomcat Lane, Aurora

Thursday, June 2, 2022 | 12 PM  
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy 
157 N. Root Street, Aurora

Wednesday, June 1, 2022 | 11:30 AM  
East Aurora High School Auditorium
500 Tomcat Lane, Aurora

Thursday, June 2, 2022 | 9 AM  
East Aurora High School Auditorium
500 Tomcat Lane, Aurora


